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Name of Project including year of Town Meeting and Article Number:  

Date of Report:  

Date of Town Meeting Approval:  

Project Proponent:  

Recipient of CPC Funds:  

Name of Person Completing Form:  

Description of Project:  

 

 

 

Total Project Budget through CPC:  

Total Spent in FY                        $ 

Total Spent in prior fiscal years:   

Balance Remaining: 

Is the project completed?  Yes               No  

Description of status of the project:  

 

 

 

Project results, including any changes since Town Meeting: 

 

 

 

Description of other pertinent information: 


	Project Name/Year of TM/Article #: Bruce Freeman Rail Trail Design & Construction south of MCRT 
ATM 2022, Article 48
	Date of Report: October 15, 2024
	TM Approval Date: May 4, 2022
	Project Proponent: Planning and Community Development Department
	Recipient of CPC Funds: Planning and Community Development Department
	Name of Person Completing Form: Marcia Rasmussen, Planning Development Assistant
	Description of Project: Project funds are being used to advance the design and construction of the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail (BFRT) from the "diamond" intersection with the Mass Central Rail Trail (MCRT) south to the town/city line and 200 feet into Framingham. The funds were used for topographic survey, wetlands delineation, alternatives analysis, and concept development to extend the trail over the former CSX corridor and the final quarter mile of the MassDOT controlled right-of-way, including crossing Route 20/Boston Post Road. The project involves a feasibility study, alternatives analysis, conceptual planning and cost estimates to create baseline information.
	Total Project Budget Trhough CPC: $300,000
	FY Year: 2024
	$ Spent: 169,190* 
	Total spent in prior FY Years: $147,374* 
	Balance Remaining: $181,191.65 
	Yes: Off
	No: Yes
	Description of status of the project: Engineering/Design consultant Fuss & O'Neill completed the Feasibility Study in June 2023 and prepared 25% design plans, which were submitted for comment to MassDOT in June 2024. MassDOT comments have been returned to Fuss & O'Neill for review and response, after which MassDOT will schedule a public hearing for the 25% design plans.  
	Project Results: The Feasibility Study was completed and posted to the Town's website in June 2023. 
The 25% Design Plan submittal was completed and posted to the Town's website in June 2024.
Both Study and Plans can be found on the Town's website here: https://sudbury.ma.us/pcd/2024/02/14/bruce-freeman-rail-trail-update-info-2/

	Description: * 2023 MassTrails grant in the amount of $192,000 provided additional funding through reimbursement to the Town which was applied to the CPC fund account allocated for this project.


